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Dear Parent

We are writing today to ensure all parents are kept fully informed on decisions being made in school in relation to the current high transmission rates of 
COVID- 19 at Wimborne Primary School.  

Since returning to school in the new year, we have struggled with high COVID cases across the school, with high numbers of children and staff off sick.   In order to mitigate the impact on children’s education we have: used our excellent ‘cover team’ to cover classes when teachers have been absent; moved classes into quarantined bubbles and, when providing the statutory release time for teachers to plan, we have covered multiple classes, where possible and safe to do so, in a large space to watch a movie so less adults are needed to support than if the classes stayed as classes.  

Unfortunately, we have come to a point today, where the staff absences are so significant that we have no choice but to move some classes to remote learning as we are unable to safely manage all children in school with our reduced numbers of staff.   If your child’s class has been affected, you will receive a separate letter with the details.

We hope there will not be further class closures.  You can help us to achieve this by following some simple guidance: 
· Continue to keep washing your hands more regularly and ensure good ventilation when meeting people.

· Try to reduce unnecessary interactions with children outside of your child’s class. 

· If you are happy to, use the LFD tests to regularly check yourself and your children.

We appreciate that national restrictions are being lifted but in schools up and down the country, we are seeing more infections within children and staff than at any other point throughout the last 2 years.  This is impacting on children’s education but with your help we can reduce the chance of needing any more class closures. 

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Jacobs

"Reach for the stars"

Sincerity, Teamwork, Achievement, Respect

